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NEW SCHOOL YEAR, NEW LOOK PTA!

We'd love to hear from you! 

 

Email: 

westonallsaintspta@gmail.com

We are now on Facebook

Click to follow us for updates!

PTA POST
YOUR GUIDE TO THE LATEST UPDATES & EVENTS

Second-hand uniform & Recipe book sale

Date: Wednesday 29th September

Venue: Staff car park area

Time: After school 

PTA open meeting 

An opportunity to meet the committee, be updated,

add new ideas and see how you might get involved!

Date: Thursday 7th October 

Venue: Lansdown Cricket Club

Time: 7:30-8:30pm

Bedtime story

Date: 21st October

Venue: Classrooms

Time: 5:30pm onwards

Christmas fair

Date: 3rd December

Venue; Main school

Time: Details to follow

Back to school

Welcome back to school, and for those of you who are new to W.A.S.P.S, an even bigger welcome to our school

community!

As many of you will know we have been working hard to relaunch our PTA.  We even have a new logo, lovingly

known as 'Wally the Wasp' designed for us by parent volunteer Finn Colvin. The committee have been meeting

virtually but we are very excited to tell you that the first in-person meeting is on 7th October and will once again

be open to everyone!  Please do come along, we welcome the support and ideas of the entire school community

so we can raise as much money as possible to enhance our children's learning and experience.

As much as we love to hear your ideas for fundraising events, what we also need to know is how and where you

feel we should allocate funds.  We will most certainly contribute to our swimming pool but there are many areas

where we can make a difference!  For those new parents, we recently purchased a defibrillator, upgraded the roof

on the pencil shelter and bought lots of new books.

GET IN TOUCH

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

SECOND HAND UNIFORM
Uniform sales will happen termly and are run by

parent volunteers Lisa Pritchard & Tor Easton.  If

you have any outgrown uniform in good condition

please drop it off at the office. 

W.A.S.P.S RECIPE BOOK
If you have yet to secure your copy of the amazing

school community recipe book then you can still

purchase on ParentPay.  £12 each or 2 for £20, The

simplest way to brag about having started your

Christmas shopping early!

WE ARE NOW A CHARITY!
 There are many ways we can raise money but now

we have official charity status we are able to bid

for grants and funding from a variety of sources. If

you have ANY experience in this area we'd love you

to help us!

Jess, Gemma, Di & Jenny
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https://www.facebook.com/waspspta

